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Friday 8th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are quickly approaching the festive season and wanted to provide you with a few pointers for the last 
couple of weeks of the term. 
 
Reception classes Christmas Production  
This is on Monday 11th    December at 2.00pm and Tuesday 12th December at 10.00am. Tickets have been 
sent out for this event.   
 
Christmas Jumper Day  
 

 
 

Children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper / top / dress on Wednesday 13th December as part of our 
festive celebrations. We do not request any monetary donations for this. Children do not have to wear 
school uniform.  
 
Year 3 and 4 at St. Peter’s Church 
Year 3 and 4 shall be visiting the Church on Wednesday 13th December.  
 
Year 5 and 6 at St. Peter’s Church 
Year 5 and 6 shall be visiting the Church on Thursday 14th December.  
 
Christmas Dinner   
 

 
 
Christmas lunch for all will be on Wednesday 13th December. Please make sure that this has been booked 
through school grid.  
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Christmas Cards and Presents   
 

 
 

Children are able to share Christmas cards again this year. The Christmas post box has been open from 
Friday 1st December and is located in our main entrance. We ask that all cards be brought in before 15th 
December so that we have time to pass these out. If you would like to pass any gifts to teaching staff, this is 
also acceptable, but absolutely not necessary.  
 
Year 1 Christingle 
Children from Year 1 will be joining Reverend Kate in our annual making of Christingle candles. This will be 
in the afternoon of Monday 18th December. 
 
Class Christmas Party 
 

 
 

Children’s Christmas parties will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday 19th December. All class teachers 
will provide lists for parents and carers detailing party food items needed for the day closer to the date. 
Children may come to school in their party clothes on this day. They do not have to wear uniform.  
Toy Day  
 
Hooray! We shall be having toy day this year! Children may bring in one toy on Wednesday 20th    
December. We will not be allowing any electrical or computing device so please ensure that they are kept at 
home. Children are responsible for any toy that they do choose to bring into school.  
 
 
Last Day of term 
 
School will close for children on Wednesday 20th December at 3:15pm. There will be no Buccaneers on the 
afternoon of Wednesday 20th December. Breakfast club will be as normal. The school will re-open to all 
children on Monday 8th January 2024.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Roebuck Academy  
 


